
 

 

November 13, 2023 
          Subject: Culvert Replacement 
          State WIN: 029481.00 

Location: Winslow-Albion 
        Amendment 1    
 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question: Regarding project# 029481.00 Winslow/Albion-In the bid form it states no HDPE 
pipe. Could you please review the attached as the supplier is stating they believe this would be 
acceptable to use. 

Response: The Department will accept HDPP pipe.  Upon award the low bidder shall submit 
pipe specifications for acceptance by the Department. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on November 29, 2023. 

 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 
 

 


